
 

 

 

July, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The St. Ann Religious Education and Youth Ministry program begins on Sunday, August 24, 2025, and 

continues through May 3, 2026.  We offer Religious Education classes for students from 3 years old through 

high school.  Our program also includes sacrament preparation for Baptism, Confirmation and 1st Holy 

Communion.  Classes are held on Sunday mornings, from 10am-11:15am, here at St. Ann.  Our High School 

Youth Ministry program (Grades 9-12) meets every other Sunday evening, following the 5pm Mass.   

Registration is now open for the 2025-2026 Religious Education/Youth Ministry year.  Parents/legal guardians 

may complete the registration form (attached) and mail it with payment to the Religious Education Office. 

Registration and payment may be sent to: 

St. Ann Religious Education 
46-125 Haiku Road 
Kaneohe, HI 96744 
 

Checks can be made payable to: St. Ann Religious Education.   

Once the registration form is submitted and payment for registration is complete, you may pick up your 

REYM family packet (Student/Parent Handbook, student classroom/teacher assignments, etc.) in the month 

of August.  Packets are distributed from the RE Office during regular business hours, or at our walk-in 

registration days on August 3rd and 17th in the St. Ann Parish Hall.     

Should you have any questions, or need further information, please contact the RE Office at 247-3092, 

extension 104.  Mahalo, and we look forward to seeing you soon!   

Blessings in Christ, 

 

 

Bob Noguchi 
Director of Religious Education 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Ann Church  
Congregation of the Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary 

Phone: (808) 247-3092          Fax: (808) 235-0717        www.saintannhawaii.org 

Church and Religious Education                                      46-129 Haiku Road                                                     Kaneohe, Hawaii 96744 
 
 

 


